
Announcement: Exciting Extracurricular 

Activity Opportunity! 

Dear Students, 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting opportunity for you to engage in a new extracurricular 

activity! Starting next month, we will be launching a Robotics Club that aims to foster 

creativity, teamwork, and technical skills. 

Details of the Program: 

• Start Date: March 15, 2024 

• Meeting Days: Wednesdays and Fridays 

• Time: 3:30 PM - 5:00 PM 

• Location: Room 202, Science Building 

This club is open to students of all skill levels, whether you have experience in robotics or are 

eager to learn! Join us for fun, challenges, and exciting projects. 

If you are interested in joining the Robotics Club, please sign up by filling out the registration 

form here by March 10, 2024. 

We can't wait to see you there! 

Sincerely, 

The Extracurricular Activities Committee 

registration-form-link

